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Registration for the 2013-14 curling season

	As the King Curling Club capped off the end of the 2012-13 season with a banquet recognizing the many volunteers over the

weekend, the next main focal point for the club will be on registration for the upcoming season.

The club offers 14 different leagues for all ages and abilities, including a brand new recreational league Sunday mornings from 10

a.m. to noon. Many leagues will be in high demand for the fall, so those thinking about curling should be sure to register early to

reserve the league of their choice.

King Curling Club is proud to have their new on-line registration system up and running. Not only can members sit at their

computers and have their complete registration for the coming season completed within minutes, they now have the ability to make

their payment on-line as well.

More than 230 members have already signed up for the fall curling season.

Anyone who is interested in becoming a member of the club will be able to register after April 22. Membership information can be

viewed at www.kingcurling.com or email registration@kingcurling.com with questions.

For those who would like to speak to someone in person, don't hesitate to call Jack Campbell at 905-939-2992.
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